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FYI - scanned on anite

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: 15 June 2020 20:46
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk>
Subject: Rose and Crown Cop Hill Slaithwaite

I have been very grateful to be able to use the takeaway service from the above public house for my Gluten Free
bottles of beer (which I can find difficult to
Obtain) during the Covid 19 pandemic. I was not allowed in the premises and I paid with my card.
Over the years I have been a regular Customer and have always found the  to be pleasant, polite and
very helpful in everything  does (especially doing a great deal of work for charity).

Sent from my iPad




